
 

 

Privacy Policy 
 
The privacy of my visitors is very important. This 
Privacy Policy outlines the types of personal 
information that is received and collected and how 
it is used. 
 
Your use of this site, in any and all forms, 
constitutes an acceptance of this Privacy Policy. 
I do not share your personal information with third 
parties. 
I am not responsible for republished content from 
this blog on other blogs or websites without my 
permission. 
 
1. Contact Me 
If you Contact Me on this blog you do so in the 
knowledge that your Name and Email are visible to 
me and in so doing have published your own personal 
details. Your message is sent to the email address: 
ohthatscrafty@gmail.com (Google Server) & on the 
Wix site. This information is not Public. 
If you wish for your information to be deleted at 
any time, please email your request to 
ohthatscrafty@gmail.com 
 
Wix Privacy Policy 
 
Google's Privacy Policy 
 
2. Email 
 
If you subscribe to my newsletter then your email 
address is automatically stored in my list of 
subscribers which is stored securely on Wix. 
 
Your email address is used only for the purpose of 
sending you updates from the Blog as well as 
information about Stampin’ Up! or if there are any 

mailto:ohthatscrafty@gmail.com
https://www.wix.com/about/privacy
https://policies.google.com/privacy


 

 

problems regarding a Stampin’ Up! order or 
Workshop. 
 
Subscribers may unsubscribe anytime and every email 
delivered will contain an “Unsubscribe” link. 
 
3. Log Files 
Like many other websites, a visit to my blog will 
automatically create a log file, held securely on 
Wix & Google servers. The information in the log 
files include: 
Internet Protocol addresses (IP) 
Types of browser 
Internet Service Provider (ISP) 
Date and time stamp 
Referring and exit pages 
Number of clicks 
 
All of this information is not linked to anything 
that is personally identifiable. 
 
4. Cookies 
 
Wix uses cookies (small data files stored on your 
hard drive or in device memory) to allow you to 
access web-sites/blogs without re-entering your 
username or password each time; and to count visits 
and save preferences you set.  
 
Cookies used by Wix: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to disable cookies you may do so 
through your web browser options. Instructions for 
doing so and for other cookie-related management 
can be found on the specific browser's websites 
 
Accepting a cookie in no way gives me access to 
your computer or any personal information about 
you. 
 
 
5. PayPal 
 
If you sign up to an Online Course provided by Oh 
That’s Crafty on this site, payment will be taken 
through PayPal. 
 
PayPal will send an email to 
ohthatscrafty@gmail.com detailing your Name, Email, 
Shipping Address and Amount. This information will 
be stored by PayPal and on the Google Server. 
 
Your personal information will be used for the 
specific reasons stated above only. 
 
PayPal Privacy Policy 
 
 
 
Oh That’s Crafty is hosted on the Wix.com platform. 
Wix.com provides me with the online platform that 
allows me to sell our products and services to you. 
Your data may be stored through Wix.com’s data 
storage, databases and the general Wix.com 
applications. They store your data on secure 
servers behind a firewall.  

mailto:ohthatscrafty@gmail.com
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This privacy policy is subject to change without 
notice and was last updated on May 22nd, 2018. If 
you would like to: access, correct, amend or delete 
any personal information we have about you, you are 
invited to contact me at ohthatscrafty@gmail.com 
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